
Parents as Partners  
Polzeath - Nursery Spring Term   

Week beginning: 17/06/19 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week: We have enjoyed completing our new funky fingers activity and making sea creatures. 
We have been enjoying dancing to ‘A hole in the bottom of the sea’. In maths we are going to be  
listening to ’Barry the fish with fingers’ and working out number problems by taking away one. We 
are also going to be making fish finger sandwiches. Our letter of the week is d, our number of the 
week is 6 and our shape of the week is a square. We have been exploring these through write dance, 
number/shape sense and through our daily activities. Towards the end of the week, in Jigsaw, we 
are going to be talking about respecting our bodies.   
 
Sun cream and hats: Please apply sun cream before your child comes to nursery. We would like to 
avoid sun cream being brought in due to allergies. Could you also provide a named sun hat for your 
child. Thank you.  
 
Sickness and diarrhoea: Just a reminder that you need to wait 48 hours before returning to 
nursery after the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.  
 
Lunchboxes: Please could you make sure that you cut up any food for your child’s lunch before 
bringing to nursery. Thank you.  
 
Egg allergy: We have a child in nursery who has an egg allergy. Please can you be thoughtful as to 
what you put in your child’s lunchbox, egg sandwiches may not be the best idea! Thank you for your 
understanding.  
 
P.E.: On a Wednesday morning it is P.E. in the hall with Mrs Ridpath. Please can you make sure your 
child is wearing appropriate clothing - no skirts, dresses, tights or long flowing tops. Thank you.  
 
Earrings: Please only wear small stud earrings and please do not wear them on a Wednesday for PE. 
Thank you.  
 
Reading Karate: Well done to everyone who got a new reading karate belt last week: 
Orange belt: Sophie 
Green belt: Amelia 
Purple belt: Aidan 
 
Diary Dates 
Weds 26th June         Sports day for Nursery and Reception 9.30am (weather permitting!) 
 
As always, please feel free to come and see us with any comments or questions.  
 
The Nursery Team 
 
 


